
Building on experience in developing the use of 
e-learning approaches in several courses and areas
of activity in the School, the School of Education is
launching a group of e-Pioneers to take forward
the next phase of development. 

Each e-Pioneer, supported by an experienced
mentor, will develop an appropriate aspect of
e-learning in his/her area of activity. 

The e-Pioneers Programme aims to move forward
the adoption of e-learning approaches in the
School, whilst at the same time providing a
researchable opportunity in order to capture, learn
from and disseminate aspects of the process.
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www.nottingham.ac.uk/education/e-learning


